
The Men’s Club of Temple Beth 
Sholom is sponsoring a fishing trip out 
of Port Washington. This is a GREAT, 
FUN-FILLED FAMILY EVENT and we 
will not only cast our fishing poles, but 
cast our sins as well as we create our 
own Tashlich on the Bay. 

OCTOBER 14, 2018
1:00-5:00 PM

FISHING IN THE BAY

MAXIMUM 50 SPOTS AVAILABLE. FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE.

Fluke Fishing in the Bay • 405 Main St., Port Washington • October 14
Please return to TBS no later than September 28th.
Make checks payable to Temple Beth Sholom Men’s Club

Name ______________________________________________
# of People (ages of children) ___________________________
Email ____________________________
Amount Enclosed __________________

401 Roslyn Rd • Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 • 516.621.2288 • www.tbsroslyn.org

$50 per person
includes fishing poles, bait, and the cleaning of 
fish caught. Water, soda, beer, and snacks will 
be provided by TBS Men’s Club.

For more information contact:
Evan Wagner at evan@gustbuster.com
https://www.theangler.com/

ALL ARE WELCOME!


